
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Worship Guide 
August 29, 2021 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
Crown Him With Many Crowns 

 
The Banner of The Cross 

 
Center Prayer Time 

 
You Are My King 
Revelation Song 

 
Message from God’s Word 

Men of God: Paul 
Acts 22:1-21 

Pastor Robert Weaver 
 

Closing Song:  King of Kings 

 

 
THANK YOU-Our office would like to thank you for the 

wonderful lunch you provided for our office.  It was so kind 
of you to remember us as we do all we can for our community 

during this pandemic.-The Staff of Dr. Brian Dossett 
 

HOMECOMING GOSPEL CHOIR 
will be in concert TONIGHT, August 29 @ 6:00pm at  

Bethel Baptist Church in Vandalia. 
 

OFFICE CLOSED 
The office will be closed Monday, September 6th  

in observance of Labor Day.   
 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT LADIES BIBLE STUDY 
Ladies Bible Study will start back up on September 1st from  
6-7pm.  We will be studying Beth Moore’s A Woman’s Heart 

God’s Dwelling Place.  Ladies can purchase a bible study book 
online if you want but it is not needed to participate. 

 
OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Suggestions for the month of August—Slinky, Colored Pencils,  
Pencil Case, Crayons, Markers, Notebooks, Small Kite, Yo-yo 

 
 

DVD copies of Sunday service is available. Sign up on the Worship Center 
table. Services archived on the website: www.unityvan.com 

Office Hours: Mon - Thur. 8am-12pm 

office@unityvan.com 

 



 

THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH  

 
SUNDAY, August 29 

 
  9:15am    Morning Worship Service-First Session 
  9:15am    Sunday School for Kids & Youth  
  9:15am    Sunday School– Quarterly Class with Jim Harrison 
10:45am    Morning Worship Service-Second Session 
10:45am    KIDS OWN WORSHIP Preschool through 6th grade 
10:45am    Nursery-Leanne Bales & Bonnie Ellison 
 6:00pm     Homecoming Gospel Choir at Bethel Baptist Church 

 
WEDNESDAY,  September 1 

 
 5:45-7:30pm     Club 185  and Legacy Youth Kickoff 
 6:00-7:00pm      Ladies Bible Study @ 185 
Wednesday Afternoons—Video Devotionals @ unityvan.com 
 
 
**Monday, September 6th OFFICE CLOSED for Labor Day** 
** Wednesday, September 8th-Deadline to order mums from VCA** 

 

OASIS 
The next OASIS outing will be Monday,  

September 13th.  We are leaving early for 
some of you.  Bus leaving at 8:45am.  We are 
going to Rolling Lawn Farms Dairy.  Yes it 

smells like cows!  Tour is 45 minutes with fee 
of $5.00.  Then eating at Kahuna’s (which is a 
sandwich shop).  Then onto the Milk House 

for ice cream.  Transport fee is $3.00.   

THINGS TO REMEMBER 

R3 Women’s Conference 
It’s time for R3 Women’s  

Conference hosted by Ramsey FBC 
on Saturday, September 18th. Our 

theme this year is “Celebrate Faith”.  
Register online @ 

www.fbcramsey.org/r3womensministry or on Facebook.  Registration 
forms are also available on the back  

 
MISSION ILLINOIS OFFERING &  

WEEK OF PRAYER 
In this time, the Mission Illinois Offering is a  

vital opportunity to make an impact on the lives 
of people in Illinois.  Many have come out of the 
past year seeking deeper meaning in their lives.  

More than 8 million lost people in Illinois need to 
hear the gospel.  Mission Illinois envelopes will 
be by the offering baskets in the back and will 

continue to stay there through the Week of 
 Prayer which is September 12-19.  If you choose, 

you can give directly @  
MissionIllinois.org 

EXCHANGE DNOW  
YOUTH RETREAT 

Rehoboth Association is proud to announce 
our first annual DNOW Youth Retreat,  
Sept. 3-5, 2021 at the Rehoboth Baptist 

Youth Camp. Cost is $30.  A Disciple Now 
(DNOW) weekend is a youth retreat that is 
designed to be a “close to home retreat” for 

7th -12th graders. There are several elements 
to a DNOW weekend: Worship, Bible Study, 

Fellowship, and Recreation. This atmosphere is created to take  
students to a deeper level in their relationship with Christ and help 
them enjoy the fellowship of other believers.  For more information 

on registering your student, please see Brandon. 
 

MUMS FOR SALE 
The VCA Parent Group are selling mums 
again this year.  They are $15.00 each and 

the money is due September 8th.  There are 
five colors:  Red, yellow, orange, white, and 

purple.  Please see Julie Wallace if you 
would like to buy one.   

THE CLOSET 
The Closet Ministry will no longer be  

accepting clothing donations or donations of 
any kind.  They will no longer be having the 

Clothes Closet or True Beauty shopping 
days.  They will be accepting toys for their 
Toy Shopping Day in December.  Thank 

you for all the support the church has  
offered throughout this ministry.   


